
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming Freshmen (Class of 2029): 
 
On February 25, 2025, at 6:00 pm the staff at Stevens High School invites you and your 8th grade child to the 
Stevens High School Theater where staff will provide an information session on high school registration and 
successful transition from middle school to high school.  We look forward to working with you in the 
upcoming years as your child progresses through high school preparing for high school graduation and 
postsecondary pursuits. 
 
It is important to spend time explaining educational opportunities, academies, registration process, 
graduation requirements and successful transition, including helpful tips for parents and students to meet 
academic goals. We will provide valuable information and answer questions to help you and your student 
make quality decisions as you prepare for Stevens High School.  
 
The following is an agenda of the evening: 
 

• 6:00 pm -7: 00 pm - Presentation in the Stevens High School Theater 
 

• 7:00-8:00 pm - Information booths in the link hallway.  Booths will provide detailed information on 
courses available for students.  Teachers will be available to answer questions. Information on 
sports, fine arts, and activities will also be available.  
 

• From 7:00 to 7:30 PM, Jamie Strasser, AP Coordinator, along with Stevens AP teachers, will deliver 
a brief presentation in the theater. They will discuss the benefits and challenges of AP courses, AP 
testing, and how these classes can earn college credit.   

o Additional important information on advanced learning opportunities, provided by the 
Office of Teaching, Learning, and Innovation, is included in this mailing. 

 

• 7:00 pm-8:00 pm - Additional time for questions and assistance. Administrators and teachers will 
be available.  
 

• Our lunch staff will serve pizza and salad in the commons, providing students with an opportunity 
to experience the high school lunch line process.  

 
If you are not available to make this event, information and Power Point will be posted on the Stevens High 
School website in the near future.  We look forward to meeting you on February 25, 2025, at 6:00 pm in the 
Stevens High School Theater.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tyler Rachetto 
Assistant Principal 
Stevens High School  


